

Monday 6th February

# Weekly Newsletter

#### Diary Dates

Tuesday 7th February ~

Tuesday 7th February 2.30pm ~

Tuesday 7th February 6.30pm Wednesday 8th February ~

Thursday 9th February ~

Tuesday 14th February 2.30pm ~

Friday 17th February ~ Thursday 2nd March ~

Monday 6th—Wed 8th March

Wednesday 22nd March ~ 22nd & 23rd March 4-7pm ~

Tuesday 28th March ~

Safer Internet Day

Year 4 Drama Performance

Year 6 SATS Awareness Evening

Al Sylvester Explorer Workshop with Y1 & Y6

У3 @ Sharples for Volcano Workshop

Year 3 Drama Performance

School closes at 3.15 for the half term break.

World Book Day

Bike Ability Reception

Friday 17th March ~ SAVE THE DATE Choir Performance Canon Slade 6-7pm

Class Photographs Parents Evening

Year 1 Trip to The Zoo

### Birthday Books

We do not allow children to bring in sweets or cakes to share when it is their birthday. This has been school policy now for a number of years.

IF YOU WOULD LIKE to you can purchase a 'birthday book' for your child to share with the class on their birthday and to go in their class library.

We have a number of Amazon Lists to make this process easier for parents and to ensure that a suitable book is purchased for the class libraries. This has been quite a popular idea.

The links will be emailed out separately. Thank you for your support.

#### Class Assemblies

Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> March @ 2.30pm ~ Y6 Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> March @ 2.30pm ~ Y5 Wednesday  $15^{th}$  March @ 2.30pm ~ Y2Rec, Y1, Y3 & Y4 will be in the Summer Term.

#### Disco

Thank you for supporting the disco! Well done to School Council and Mrs Brown for organising! We raised £780!

## World Book Day – Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> March

As the teaching of vocabulary is high on our agenda this year, we are inviting children to dress up as a **specific word** e.g. fox, happy, puzzled, brave, disgusting etc.







On **Tuesday 7th February** we will be joining schools and youth organisations across the UK in celebrating Safer Internet Day 2023.

Safer Internet Day is a global campaign to promote the safe and responsible use of technology, which calls on children and young people, parents, carers, teachers, social workers, law enforcement, companies, policymakers and more, to help to create a better internet.



Using the internet safely and positively is a key message that we promote in school, and celebrating Safer Internet Day is a great opportunity for us to re-emphasise the online safety messages we deliver throughout the year. We would be delighted if you could join us in celebrating the day by continuing the conversation at home. To help you with this, the UK Safer Internet Centre have created some free activities and information for parents and carers which are available at: <a href="mailto:saferinternet.org.uk/SID-parents">saferinternet.org.uk/SID-parents</a>. Whether you have 5 minutes to start a conversation or hours to spare, there are top tips, quizzes and films which you can use at home with your child.

If you have any concerns or questions about keeping your child safe online, please do get in touch with your child's class teacher, Mrs Ashton or Mrs Grundy.